
CENTRAL HARDIN HIGH SCHOOL

 SCHOOL-BASED DECISION-MAKING COUNCIL

MINUTES

May 21, 2008


A regular meeting of the School-Based Decision-Making Council of Central Hardin High School was called to order by Ron Ortiz on May 21, at 4:15 p.m. in the media center.  Those members present were Ron Ortiz,  Mary Calloway, Kim Case, Pam Cox, Tonya Harrington, Rita Highbaugh, Cherie Mingus, Mike Sisk, and Bob Wade.


08.015
Cherie Mingus moved and Kim Case seconded to approve the corrected minutes


of the regular
meeting on April 16, 2008. Motion carried unanimously.


A monthly budget was distributed.


Ron Ortiz discussed the budget for the 2008-09 school year.


08.016
Mike Sisk moved and Rita Highbaugh seconded to approve 2008-09 budget.  


Motion carried unanimously.


Ron Ortiz explained staffing for next school year.


08.017
Cherie Mingus moved and Rita Highbaugh seconded to accept Title I staffing as 


proposed.  Motion carried unanimously.


Rita Highbaugh asked about possible changes to the cell phone policy.  Cell phone issue and dress code will be referred to committee.


With general consent the Council went into executive session at 4:34 p.m.   


Upon return to open session Ron Ortiz announced the following hirings:  Jo Lynn Shipp, counselor; Tyler Vessels, social studies teacher and assistant boys’ soccer coach; Demond Thomas, EBD teacher; Mike Wiermsa, physical education teacher and head boys’ soccer coach; Ashley Shipp, assistant golf coach; Renata Kuchowicz, girls’ junior varsity basketball coach; Antonio Menendez, assistant football coach; and Pam Cox, Science Department Chair..


Next regular meeting.  The next regular meeting is scheduled for June 17, at 4:00 p.m. in the media center.


The meeting adjourned at 4:45 p.m.
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Ron Ortiz





Date Approved

_______________________________________

Recording Secretary

